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St. Joseph the Worker 
Pastoral Council Meeting Minutes 

June 23, 2025 
 
Attendance: Fr. Joe Molloy, Sr. Judy Pfile, Debbie Shawgo, Rachel Green, Autumn Cattoor, Pat 
Kornfeld, Liz Reef, Jacob Siebert, Jennifer Trapani 
Excused: Rob Flesher & Grace Ann Thomas 
 
• Opening prayer- Autumn Cattoor 
• Review and approve May 2025 meeting minutes 

o A motion was made to approve minutes- Debbie Shawgo 
o Seconded by Rachel Green 
o All council members were in agreement to approve. 

 
• Fr Joe Updates: 

o Congratulations to Sr. Judy on being recognized as a Woman of Distinction by the 
Diocesan Council of Catholic Women on June 21. 

o Campaign updates 
 Finances with the campaign are going well.  

• Bruce Thompson is thanking parishioners for paying pledges in a 
timely manner. 

 Bathroom & kitchen projects paused after discovery of trace asbestos in the 
tiles of the walls. Next steps to address this issue may require permission to 
proceed. 

 The entrance construction by the office will be the first project to kick off 
now. 

 Lighting project inside the church- Electrician has been out twice to examine 
and assess the wiring and panel needs for the lights to work properly.  A 
panel has been ordered and expected to arrive in around July 1-15th.  

o Musician Brian Connelly (son of Tim & Lynn) to potentially perform at Mass on the 
Grass Weekend (October/November). 

o Switchback Concert August 22nd at 7:00 PM on Lakewood Drive. 
 They will also be at Masses on 8/23 (4:30) and 8/24 (10:30). 

o Vacation Bible School in full swing- day 1 went well with approximately 70 
participants. 

o Bishop Paprocki’s 15th Installation Anniversary was celebrated on June 22nd, 2025. 
 

 
• New Business 

o Net Retreat 
 Autumn sent informational email to the council members on 6/3/25. 
 Poll to be sent out to the youth of the parish regarding the best weekends for 

this event. 
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 Young adults (18-early 20 somethings) will need hosts for housing (6 young 
adults). 

• Find houses in advance. 
• Ask Cathy Szamocki for information as her daughters participated in 

the Net Retreat program. 
o Youth Masses 

 Janice Anderson and Grace Stenke are working on setting this up. 
 

• Old Business 
o Mission speakers 

 Lee Roessler/Joe Farris- No updates at this time; Liz awaiting responses. 
• Weekend preferences based on other events on the calendar: 

o February 21st & 22nd 
o February 28th & March 1st 
o February 7th & 8th  
o February 14th & 15th 

o Logo design 
 Pat drafted an announcement for the Bulletin to seek creative parishioners 

to provide St Joseph themed logo ideas. 
 Ben Kwedar is working on a logo for his wife’s business and utilizing FIVERR. 

He will update the council on the results of the process for future 
consideration of FIVERR for church logo development. 

• Runs at about $100 to utilize services for logo creation. 
• Unlimited revisions provided. 

o Parish Council Replacements. 
 Rob and Jennifer’s terms will be complete this year. 
 Pat to reach out to potential candidates in September/October. 
 

Celebration held for Sister Judy’s Retirement at end of council business time! 
 
 

Next Meeting:  Monday, August 25, 2025 @ 5:30PM 
Opening Prayer:  Rob Flesher 


